

UNIVERSITY FOR PEACE

Costa Rica



February 12, 1988

Dear Friend,

We want to thank you very much on behalf of everyone at the University for Peace for your interest in our activities. The musicians, in particular, have asked us to thank you for your enthusiastic response and your concerns. Your reaction to seeing our video, "Hurricane Irene," on TBS on December 25, 1987 was very moving and important to all of us. We received letters and phone calls from 40 states as well as Mexico, Puerto Rico and Haiti from people with a wide variety of backgrounds and interests.

We have put together for you as much available information as we have. You asked us not only to send you our resource material but also how you could assist the University. Creating a group of friends of the University for Peace in your town or region would be a very important step.

One of the essential aspects of working for peace is keeping oneself informed and informing others of vital data that will contribute to solving global problems and creating a better world. Become a part of the University for Peace's Global Computer Network by calling or writing Peacenet, U.S. member of the Association for Progressive Communication. Involving yourself in Peacenet will connect you to the best lists of peace-related organizations, speakers, funders and research. If you do not have a computer and a modem, find a friend who does. Peacenet can be reached at 3228 Sacramento Street, San Francisco, California 94115. Tel: 415-923-0990.

The University for Peace and the Global Computer Network urgently need financial support. Please also find enclosed a contribution form (photocopy and distribute to your friends!). Even small contributions are useful and welcome. All contributions to the University for Peace are tax-deductible.

Again, thank you for having taken the time to get in touch with us. Hearing from you has been a great inspiration to all of us and we regret that we are unable to answer you individually but the response has been overwhelming. Hoping this is the beginning of a long and productive relationship,

In peace,

Marina Kaufman Friends of the University for Peace

Encls.

In New York: 496 Laguardia Place, Suite 130 • New York, NY 10012 • Telephone (212) 921-9235